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Dear House Judiciary Committee,

| hope this message finds you well. | am writing to express my deep concern regarding the recent proposals surrounding
new gun laws and regulations. As a dedicated citizen and advocate for the rights guaranteed by our Constitution, |
believe that any efforts to impose more restrictive gun laws will not only undermine our fundamental freedoms but will
also fail to address the root causes of violence in our society.

The Second Amendment ensures that Americans have the right to bear arms for self-defense and to protect their
families, property, and communities. Increasing gun restrictions may disarm law-abiding citizens while doing little to
prevent criminals from acquiring firearms through illegal channels. Instead of focusing on restricting access to firearms, |
believe we should address the core issues such as mental health, violent crime, and the breakdown of law and order in
our communities.

| urge you to oppose any legislation that seeks to further infringe upon the rights of law-abiding gun owners. As a
disaffiliated voter | am in opposition of the following bills: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and
H5891. We must prioritize the safety and well-being of all citizens while safeguarding the rights afforded to us by our
Constitution. Thank you for your time and consideration. | trust that you will take these concerns into account as you
move forward with your legislative efforts.

Best regards,
Abigail Medeiros
North Providence, RI 02911



